DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

USS CIMARRON (AC 177)
FPO SAN FRANCISCO 96662-3018 IN REPLY REFER TO:

1650
12 May 1992

From: Commanding Officer, USS CIMARRON (AQ-177)
Tos: LT James E. Hibbs, USNR
Via:t Director, Branch Dental Clinic, New Orleans, LA 70142-5300

Subj: LETTER OF APPRECIATION

1. It is with pleasure that I convey my sincere appreciation to you for your
outstanding dental service provided to CIMARRON crewmembers om 27 April 1992.
Recognizing the inherent difficulty in transporting large numbers of personnel to
the Branch Dental Clinic for routine exams, you brought dental services to the
shipyard for CIMARRON.

2. As a result of your efforts, 45 T-2 exams were done and a complete review and
verification of crew dental records conducted. Your assistance was the key to
maintaining a high state of dental readiness on CIMARRON,

3. Your initiative, superb professional attitude, and conscientious examination

technique reflect pride in your work and the highest standards of fleet support,
Please accept my thanks for a job well done!

D. S. GERNES
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